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July 7, 2010
Michael P. Krein, Ph.D.
President
National REO Brokers Association, Inc. 
2879 St. Rose Pkwy, Suite 200
Henderson, NV  89052


Dear Mike, 

Every day, the Make-A-Wish Foundation® makes something incredible happen: We bring hope, strength and joy to children with life-threatening medical conditions. Every 40 minutes, our volunteers grant the life-affirming gift of a Make-A-Wish® experience to a child in the United States. 

Your generous support is an essential part of granting the wishes of children like 14-year-old Isabel. She loves shopping – and the color pink. Isabel wished for a shopping spree so she could color-coordinate her clothes and accessories.

When her limousine finally brought Isabel and her family back home, she had a laptop computer, a digital media player, dresses from Macy’s and a personalized jewelry case. More importantly, she had a life-changing experience that restored joy to her life after being diagnosed with a life-threatening medical condition. Throughout her wish experience, store employees greeted Isabel with special surprises that showed how much they cared.

Since 2002, the National REO Brokers Association has generated more than $1.8 million to support the Make-A-Wish Foundation enabling us to grant the wishes of more than 30 courageous children each year.  We appreciate your long-standing commitment to our mission, and we look forward to bringing hope, strength and joy to many more children in the years ahead thanks to your generous support.  

Children like Isabel receive an incredible emotional lift when their wish comes true, and you make these joyful moments possible. Your generosity is part of an unforgettable experience for our wish kids, their families and everyone who participates in granting a wish. 

Thanks to supporters like you, the Make-A-Wish Foundation granted more than 13,400 wishes last year and has granted more than 193,000 since 1980. Thank you for all you do to share the power of a wish®.

Best wishes,
Jaime Rubin

Senior Manager, Corporate Alliances



